Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT of EDUCATION
REGION XI
Schools Division of Digos City
City of Digas

January 3, 2017

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
NO. _ 966 , 8.2017

ADDENDUM TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NUMBER 001 SERIES
2017 RE: ANNOUNCING THE OPENING OF COMPETITIONS FOR THE
2017-2018 BUKIDNON STATE UNIVERSITY GRADUATE SCHOLARSHIP
GRANTS FOR SCHOOL ADMINISTRATORS AND CLASSROOM
TEACHERS IN MINDANAO

To: Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary School Heads
Public Secondary School Heads

1. Attached are the copies of Regional Endorsement dated December 28, 2016 signed by
Atty. Alberto T. Escobarte, CESO lil, Regional Director and the Letter from Dr. Oscar B.
Cabanielez, University President of Bukidnon State University informing the adoption of
the new academic year effective SY 2017-2018 of the University. The scholarship grant
shall start on June-July 2017. Further, the first semester is August-December while the
second semester is January-May of the year.

2. Wide and immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is earnestly desired.
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DEE D. SILVA, DPA, CESO Vi
Schools Division Superintendentq)
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Tel. No. (082) 553-8375; 553-8376; 553-8396; 553-9170  Fax No. (082) 553-837
"Sustainable development is the pathway to the future we want for all. It offers a framework to generate"
economic growth, achieve social justice, exercise environmental stewardship and strengthen governance.
: Ban Ki-moon



January 3, 2017

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
NO. _o00l , 8.2017

ANNOUNCING THE OPENING OF COMPETITIONS FOR THE 2017-
2018 BUKIDNON STATE UNIVERSITY GRADUATE SCHOLARSHIPS
GRANTS FOR SCHOOL. AMNISWS AND CLASSROOM TEACHERS
N ANAC

To: Pukad\ools District Supervisors
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Atty. Alberto T. Escobarte, CESO Iil, Regional Director and the Memorandum Number
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Bukidnon State University Scholarship Grants for School Administrators and

3. Wide and immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is eamestly desired.

«pEd Schools Division of Diye:
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Chief, Education Supervisor
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Repubiika ng Pilipinas
KAGAWARAN NG EDUKASYON
Rehiyon Xi it |
LUHQSM ng Davao nepszrseny Bor UQ.{!ﬂN
Tanggapang Panrehivon

Address: F. Torres Stéeet, Davao City (8000) Internet Address (URL) www, region1l.depEd.govoh
Telefax Nos.(082) 227~1102 221-8459;221-9428; 227-0943; 227-8025; 222~2617 2270941 22184‘35

1st Endorsement
January 27, 2017

Raspecthly ?efe!.red to the Schools Division Superintendenis, this Region, the
altached letter, dated January 17, 2017 re: Addendum to Memorandum No. 099,
s. 2016 from Dr. Oscor B. Cabarieiez, The University President, Bukidnon Siafe University,
Maiaybalay City, Bukidnon, for reference and appropriate action.

. CESOu
Regional Director LD
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Sir/ Madam:
. L ’ - ;
Greetings! =~ - WM-‘—M

This is an addendum to Memoradum No. 099, s.2017 dated December 22,
2016 issued by the undersigned with the subject Bukidnon State University-
Department., of Education Scholarstip (BukSU-DepEd Scholarship) grant to
Qualified Teachers of DepEd for SY 2017-2018.

With the adoption of the new academic year effective SY 2017-2018 of the
university, the scholarship grant shall then start on June-July 2017. Further, the
first semester is August-December while second semester is January-May of the

year.

Therefore, we request that concerned grantees will be exempted from the
the Brigada Eskwela activities and instead prepare themselves to the above

program.
Thank you very much.
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Very truly yours, ,/
( ;
OSCAR B. CABANELEZ, Ph.D.
University President

BukSU-OP-Outgoing Letter No. 013, 52017




